Band Concert

Dear Parents and Students, January 30, 2019

On Monday, March 4th, Plaza Vista School will present a Spring Band Concert. All middle school band
students will perform at Northwood High School. The concert will begin at 7:00 p.m. and will conclude by
8:00 p.m. Northwood High School is located at 4515 Portola Parkway, Irvine, CA 92620. All middle school
band students are to report to the front of the theater at Northwood High at 6:30 PM. Mr. Case has a
rehearsal on stage that goes until 6:30 so we need to be available to help with setup. Please DO NOT
interupt their rehearsal if you get there early!!! They didn’t have to let us do a concert on a rehearsal night
for them and we are very grateful that they did!!! All students must bring their own music and instrument
(crazy I have to mention that right?). The location for meeting might change to the instrumental music room;
if it does students will be notified before the concert.

Directions: Proceed North on Culver Dr., make a Right on Portola, and then a left at the Yale
traffic light and head into the parking lot.

We suggest the following performance clothes:

Middle School:
6th 7th and 8th Grade Students:

Ladies: Dressy black with black socks/stockings and black shoes (no beach sandals). Skirts and
dresses are to be knee length or longer.
Gentlemen: Black dress pants, white dress shirts, black socks and shoes, and a tie.

Respectful behavior is expected of all students. Students are not to run through the building, down the sides
of the grass areas or climb any structures inside or outside of the hall. This is a cutting edge facility and we
are one of the few groups lucky enough to perform at this venue this year!

We are looking forward to this evening of music. If you have any questions regarding this concert, please
contact me at Plaza Vista School.

Sincerely,

Mark Ghiassi
Band Director
markghiassi@iusd.org



